
 

 

York City FC Foundation Poster Competition 

 

We are absolutely delighted to announce that we will be supporting the 

Football v Homophobia (FvH) campaign as part of the FvH Month of Action in 

February. 

 

 As part of the build up to the campaign, the Foundation team are running a 

competition through schools to spread the word that football should be for 

everyone and enjoyed by everyone! 

 

Design a poster to tell your friends how and/or why football is for everybody. 

 

We will be selecting the top three poster designs. The winner will receive a 

family ticket (up to 5 people) and have their poster featured in the matchday 

programme for our Football v Homophobia fixture: York City FC vs. Woking FC 

on Saturday, 8th February, with kick-off at 3 PM at the LNER York Community 

Stadium (YO32 9AF). The two runners-up will each receive two tickets and a 

smaller feature in the programme. 

 

Please send your entries to inclusion@yorkcityfcfoundation.co.uk or deliver 

your completed poster to the club office at the LNER Community Stadium, by 

Friday 31st January 2025. 
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York City FC Foundation Poster Competition Entry Form 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Participants name:  

Age  

School:  

Parent/ Guardian name:  

Contact number:  

 


